September 2025 Volume 22, Issue 9



Inside this Issue:

Car Show	1
Car Show	1
Youth Story	2
Did You Know	2
Founder's Note	2

SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR DONORS WHO HAVE CONTRIBUTED \$10,000 OR MORE IN 2024

- In Memory of Sue Angell
- Tom & Caroline Bell Family Foundation
- The Brett Wheeler Safety Net
- Doug & Margo Hartzheim
 - Help for Life
 - Tom and Karen Kaney
 - **LAMAR Advertising**
 - The James & Rebecca Malachowski Charitable Fund at Inland Empire Community Foundation, Where Giving Grows
 - Chris & Pam Martin
- In Memory of John Mirau
 - Terry Mock
- National Family Legacy Inc.
 - Jim & Valarie Peterson

In memory of Alice Peterson & Marjorie Craft

- Dave & Cindy Raff
- San Manuel Band of Mission Indians
 - **Vans Shoes**



YouthHope's Day in the Park Car Show



SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 13TH 2025

Sylvan Park, Redlands, CA

Join us this month for the 12th annual YouthHope Car Show and Family Day in the Park.

There will be coffee, donuts, opportunity baskets & a silent auction, food & drinks, merchant vendors, kids craft, a DJ, and more.

We hope you will bring your family out and enjoy a beautiful day at Sylvan Park!

This is a free event for spectators so come on out!

I Needed Family

I grew up very poor. My mom tried to take care of me, but she was too far into gambling and boyfriends to care about me.

There were times she would leave me alone in a house for days. She would be off gambling or with a new boyfriend and I would be left to fend for myself. The electricity would go off because she forgot to pay the bill.

I first came to YouthHope when I was 13. I was so hungry when I walked in. I saw that they had hot food, and immediately ate multiple plates.

Being taken care of was my first impression of Youth-Hope. I felt cared for and loved from the first day that I walked in.

I was a regular at Youth-Hope for years. Some of those years, I was in school, had a job and was doing great. Other years, I was spending all day at Youth-Hope because I didn't have anywhere else to go. Some years I needed groceries, and other years I didn't. Regardless of where I was at, I was always welcomed and loved.

As I got older and my priorities and goals changed, I was able to live in Youth-Hope's Boys House.

Being able to have stable housing really catapulted me into the success that I have now found.

I have a career, I have a family, and I have a stable life. I stopped the cycle of poverty and I am able to be the parent that I wished I had.

Thank you YouthHope for keeping me afloat for all of those years.

Did You Know?

Last Year we handed out over 630 boxes of groceries to our youth!

A Note From the Founder



Our Car Show is this month! We have worked so hard on this fundraiser and I really hope you are able to come out and enjoy a day at the park with us.

It will be a fun filled day for the whole family! Make sure to come hungry because we have some delicious food vendors that will be selling food along with many merchants as well.

We are busy here with many

youth wanting help. We have youth needing housing, other youth needing community service, and many youth needing Food Handlers Certificates. We are so proud of all of our youth taking steps to better their lives.

Our youth are hard working and want to break cycles of homelessness and are determined to reach their goals.

We had a great back to school party last month. We rented a water slide and had water guns and spent the whole afternoon having so much fun.

A huge thank you to Sunrise Rotary for BBQing for us. The youth were able to have a great meal and spend the afternoon just being kids.

I hope the new school year is going well for you and your family!

I hope to see you all this month at the Car Show.